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Registered charities in Canada perform valuable work in our communities, and Canadians support this work in many ways.  
The Edge’s Registered Charity #86745 45 RR0001. We welcome regular givers. 

The Edgewood Community Internet Society RR#1 Site 5, Comp 18 Edgewood B.C.  V0G 1J0 
Phone: 250-269-7590 Fax:  250-269-7591  E-mail:  edge@edgeconnection.ca 

 

 

 

     What’s Happening  

 

Spring Art Show @ The Edge  
The Edge’s 5th annual Art Show will 

be happening March 26th between 1pm to 

3pm! Anyone can submit their artwork to 

The Edge between 10am-5pm Tuesday 

through till Saturday all the way until the 

26th. Junior Artists wanted! So bring your 

art and come-on down to The Edge! 
 

Refreshments will also be served 

during the Art Walk. 

 
 

Cyber Camps 
 A free computer buying course will be 

hosted at The Edge Saturday March 14th 

starting at 12pm. Everyone is welcome to 

attend to learn how to buy the best parts for a 

computer without getting ripped off. 

 
On Saturday March 21st come down to 

The Edge at 12pm for a free course on 

building computers. Everyone is welcome 

and will learn how to take a computer apart, 

then put it back together, as well cleaning it, 

so you can optimize its performance.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
Happy St. Patrick’s Day!!! 

 

 The Edge will have cookies on St. 

Patrick’s day, so come down for some coffee 

and treats!!!  
 

        
 

The Edge Hours 
The Edge is open 10am-5pm Tuesday to 

Saturday every week. 

 
 

     

 

Need a computer fixed or 

built? Bring your problematic 

electronics for some technical 

help, or come down to chat 

with our local system builder.  


